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NH STATE PARKS ROLLS OUT NEW PARKING 
SYSTEM AT SEACOAST STATE PARKS 

New system goes online April 1  
 
Concord, NH (March 28, 2023) – Guests and outdoor enthusiasts visiting seacoast state parks 
this spring and summer can expect an easier way to pay for parking.  
 
On April 1, the New Hampshire Division of Parks and Recreation will launch an enhanced 
parking program for its metered parking lots along the seacoast. Partnering with IPS Group, Inc. 
and ParkMobile, the new parking system will offer two pay-by-phone mobile application 
options—ParkMobile and Park Smarter.  
 
As part of this update, and in a continuous effort to streamline the parking experience, the 
Division will offer a pay-by-plate system with both the pay-by-phone and pay station options. 
This means guests will no longer need to display the receipt on the dashboard of their vehicle. 
  
Guests will use the vehicle license plate number when they pay to park.  Additionally, guests will 
be able to use the pay-by-phone mobile applications to add time to their existing parking spot 
without the need to return to a pay station and regardless of the initial payment method. 
 
“This ultimately saves time for our visitors, giving them more time to enjoy our gorgeous 
seacoast state parks,” said Brian Wilson, Director of the New Hampshire Division of Parks and 
Recreation. “The drive behind this initiative is simple. We wanted to make our parking system 
smarter and easier, while providing more convenient payment options for our visitors.” 
 
Park staff will be available throughout the roll out of this system to assist guests and act as 
ambassadors for this new parking system. 
 
For more information visit nhstateparks.org. 
 

### 
 

About the Division of Parks and Recreation 
The Division of Parks and Recreation is comprised of the Bureau of Park Operations, Bureau of Historic Sites, 
Bureau of Trails, Bureau of Community Recreation and Cannon Mountain. The Division manages 93 properties, 
including state parks, beaches, campgrounds, historic sites, trails, waysides and natural areas. The Division of Parks 
and Recreation is one of five divisions of the Department of Natural and Cultural Resources. To learn more, visit 
www.nhstateparks.org, follow NH State Parks on Facebook and Twitter, or call 603-271-3556. 
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